
 

 

Minutes of a meeting of the Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (PNPSG) held at 

6.30pm on Monday 4th May 2020 at remotely using Zoom. 

PNPSG Chair: 
 
Present: 
 

Peter Churchill  
 
Janey Gordon, John Ridout, Janet Ranger, Jo Witherden 

Clerk from the 
PAPC: 

Anna Bendall 
 

Minute 
Number 

Comments 

20/001 Apologies for absence 
 
Apologies were received from Jane Cox. 
 

20/002 Confirmation of minutes of previous meeting and matters arising 
 
RESOLVED that the minutes for the PNPSG Meeting held 27th February 2020 be approved. These will 
be signed at a later date when social distancing measures are relaxed. 
 

20/003 Review of the consultation statement. 
 
The document was reviewed and approved. 
 

20/004 Review of the Site Profile file note. 
 
The document was reviewed and approved. 
 

20/005 Review of the updated plan. 
 
The updated plan was reviewed and approved. 
 

20/006 Submission to PAPC. 
 
Agreed that the updated versions of the Draft Plan, Consultation Statement and Strategic 
Environmental Assessment will all be submitted to the PAPC to be considered at the next meeting 
which is due to take place on the 12th May. 
Members of the group will try to be available for the meeting in case councillors have any questions. 
 

The meeting closed at 7pm. 

 

……………………………………………………………………………. PNPSG Chair       


